
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING OF THE COUNCIL OF THE

TOWN OF TABER, IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA, HELD IN THE
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING. ON MONDAY.
SEPTEMBER 25, 2017, AT 5:00 PM.

Mayor
Prokop, Andrew

Councillors

Brewin, Jack
Popadynetz, Rick
Ross-Glroux, Laura
Sparks, Randy
Strojwas, Joe

Chief Administrative Officer

Armfelt, Cory

Staff

Brennan, Meghan
Holmen, Aline
Malcolm, Andrew
Orwa, John
Van Ham, Kerry

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Prokop called the Public Hearing to Order at 5:00 PM.

LAND USE AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 10-2017

i) Explanation of Purpose of Proposed Bylaw No. 10-2017

C. Armfelt introduced A. Malcolm, Director of Planning and Economic
Development, who advised that Council at their Regular Meeting on
May 8, 2017, requested Administration to review current Bylaws,
policies, and procedures, in relation to the intended federal legalization
of cannabis in 2018. He stated that upon review. Administration has
determined the need to amend the Land Use Bylaw 14-2016 to provide
clarity of interpretation of the bylaw prior to a future date when cannabis
legalization is in effect.
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LAND USE AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 10-2017 - CONT'D

i) Explanation of Purpose of Proposed Bylaw No. 10-2017 -
CONT'D

A. Malcolm stated that the proposed amendments to the Land Use
Bylaw 14-2016, are meant to ensure that the Town is prepared for
future federal legislation for legalization of non-medical cannabis and
the proposed amendments to allow the Town to take proactive steps to
regulate potential cannabis related activities, specific development
regulations, and zoning.

11) Presentation of Written or Oral Briefs AGAINST the
Proposed Bylaw No. 10-2017

Mayor Prokop inquired if any written briefs had been received Against
Bylaw 10-2017.

A. Malcolm stated that there were none.

Mayor Prokop inquired if there was anyone present who wished to
present an oral brief Against Bylaw 10-2017 at this time, and there were
none.

lii) Presentation of Written or Oral Briefs FOR the Proposed
Bylaw No. 10-2017

Mayor Prokop inquired if any written briefs had been received For
Bylaw 10-2017.

A. Malcolm stated that there were none.

Mayor Prokop inquired if there was anyone present who wished to
present an oral brief For Bylaw 10-2017 at this time, and there were
none.
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CLOSE OF MEETING

Mayor Prokop declared that the Public Hearing is hereby Closed at 5:07
PM.

MAYOR:

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER-
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